
Central Lancaster High School, 

Crag Road, 
Lancaster, LA1 3LS 

 
Tel: 01524 32636 
Fax: 01524 849586 

Email:  clhs@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: lancasterhigh.uk 

 

 
Headteacher: 

Nicola Hall BSc, MA, NPQH 

 
 

 
 

 

 

February 2018 

Visit to Lancaster and Morecambe College 5th March 2018 

Dear Parent 

On the 5th March 2018 we will be taking a group of year 11 pupils to Lancaster and Morecambe College to find out 

more about the college and to better prepare them for making their post-16 choices. We hope this will give students 

the opportunity to discover everything the college can offer them. This will be a great experience for all students, 

even if they feel unsure whether Lancaster and Morecambe College is for them. 

We will leave school at 9am travelling by coach and be back at school in time to catch the school bus home. Once at 

the college they will take part in a range of workshops and presentations and they will also have an opportunity to 

tour the facilities. 

Students will need to bring a packed lunch – if they are entitled to a free meal and you wish to order a school lunch 

then please indicate on the reply slip. Students must attend in full school uniform and as always are expected to 

represent the school with excellent behaviour.  

Although there is no cost for this visit a voluntary contribution of £2.50 towards the cost of transport would be 

appreciated. 

Please complete the consent form below and return to school by Wednesday 28th February 2018. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Hannah West     Ms Joanne Lilley 

Achievement Leader for Year 10 and 11   Director of Curriculum and Enrichment 
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